
 

 

 

On Monday, March 11, 2024, 
Pinnacle Academy High School had 
the opportunity to have one of its first 
scholars visit the school as an 
alumnus. Ms. Tanasia Knight, Class 
of 2023, stopped by to visit and 
encourage the Pinnacle Academy 
family. Ms. Knight was amongst the 
first students to ever walk the halls of 
Pinnacle, participating in the mascot 
and naming contest, the ribbon 
cutting ceremony and has the 
distinction of the first Pinnacle 
Academy Most Distinguished Scholar 
for the graduating class of 2023. After 
the June graduation ceremony, she 
then attended K&G Career Academy 
in Elizabeth, NJ where she received 
further training to become a 
phlebotomist. She currently works 
for Aculabs in East Brunswick, New 

Jersey as mobile phlebotomist, bringing her talents directly to the patients that she serves. 
We acknowledge Tanasia Knight and continue to support our Pinnacle Academy scholars 
as they enter the world. 


